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Comments: We fully support the planned expansion of the Golden Peak area. We believe that the expansion is
needed for the safe and effective training of alpine athletes at SSCV. The expansion will also benefit all snow
sport activity on Vail Mountain by allowing alpine and mogul training in a dedicated area and freeing up ski and
snowboard terrain elsewhere on Vail Mountain. We see no negatives to the expansion and, in particular, we
have no environmental or aesthetic concerns of any kind.



